
 

Week 7  
Dear Parents, 
 
What an outstanding morning we had for the Father’s Day breakfast 
last week! 300 bacon and egg rolls were cooked and our awesome 
Dad’s had a great time participating in the science, engineering, 
creative arts and sport activities. Congratulations to Graeme Fielden 
and James Correy, who took out 1st place in the prestigious “Dad 
Joke” competition! A big thanks to Mrs Isbester and Mrs Lucas for 
their amazing organisation of this event. 
This week we have celebrated SASS Recognition week. It is an 
opportunity to acknowledge the valuable work our School 
Administrative and Support Staff do every day at our school. Whether 
it’s keeping the grounds tidy, caring for sick children or supporting 
students in the classroom, it is always done with a smile. Our school is 
very lucky to have such dedicated, hardworking and caring SAS Staff. 
Thank you Pat, Kellie, Kat, Jen, Tracey and Mick. 
Well done to everyone for getting into the spirit of the Book Parade 
this year. There were some amazing costumes and it was another 
lovely community afternoon at our school. Thank you to Mrs Shearer 
for again organising the book fair and parade. 
  
  
Ben Thomas 
Principal 
  
Quote of the Week 
The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more 
you learn, the more places youôll go!ò – Dr Seuss 

 

Event Title 
FRIDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER 

VALUES ASSEMBY 
(CARE) 

Event Title 

TUESDAY 11TH SEPTEMBER 
P&C MEETING ï 6.30PM 

 

Event Title 

WEDNESDAY 12TH 
SEPTEMBER 

POSITIVE RELATIONSHIPS 
DAY KHS 
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P&CNews 
 
School Disco 
The school disco was once again a huge success, 
with a massive 280 students turning out! The P&C 
made $1093, this combined with the Father's Day 
Stall profits purchased new K-2 home readers. 
Thank you to everyone that came and made it a 
success. To our parent helpers on the night - Amy, 
Kirsten, Charlotte and Jodi, thank you for your help. 
Massive thanks to our amazing  Copacabana 
teachers who stay and help us. Lastly thank you 
Little Ravers for always putting on such a good night 
for the kids! 
 
Father's Day Stall 
Kids lined up on Thursday 30th August with eager 
faces, and beautiful manners, all keen to buy a gift 
(or two) for dads and grandads. The stall was a great 
success, raising approximately $570 for the P&C and 
I hope all the dads were as excited to receive their 
gifts as your kids were picking them out!  A big thank 
you to my helpers on the day, Kim, Amy, Michelle, 
Tanya and Julie. 
 
General Meeting 
The next general meeting will be held on Tuesday 
11th September, 6.30pm in the school staff room. 
Everyone is welcome to come along. Looking 
forward to seeing you there.  
 
Copa Community Association 
The CCA has gone digital and is no longer delivering 
the Copa News to letterboxes.  So why not subscribe to 
have an email copy sent directly to your inbox.  Email 

Suesteedman@gmail.com with Subscribe to Copa 
News in the subject line. 
Or visit the NEW Copacabana Community Association 

website at www.copanews.com.au and download a 
copy. 
 
Copa Canteen 
EAT FRESH & WIN! Buy fresh snacks 
from the canteen and collect stickers  
to win. We have lots of fun fresh snacks  
ready today. Come to the canteen for  
more information 
 
 

 

Event Title 

 
 Event Title 

MONDAY 17TH SEPTEMBER  
SYDNEY NORTH ATHLETICS 

 

Event Title  
FRIDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER 
K-2 ASSEMBLY  11.45AM 

 

Evt Title 
FRIDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER 

3-6 ASSEMBLY  1.45PM 
 

Event Title 
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News FRIDAY 14TH SEPTEMBER 
3-6 ASSEMBLY  1.45PM 

 

mailto:Suesteedman@gmail.com
http://www.copanews.com.au/


 

   

Sport Report 
Sydney North Athletics 
Good luck to the following students who will be 
representing the Southern Central Coast Zone at the 
Sydney North Athletics Championships in Week 9 at 
SOPAC. The team from Copacabana PS 
includes: Lucca, Maya, Summer, Cooper, Mina, Tess, 
Cleo, Tylah, Summer, Joey, Kobie, Jemma and 
Tilly. Throw far, jump high and long and run fast! 
 
Mr Mensforth 
Sports Enthusiast 
 
Stage 2 Boys and Girls Netball 
Congratulations to the Stage 2 Boys and Girls Netball 
Teams for their participation in the NSW Schools Cup 
Gala Day last Friday at Wyong. The boys came away 
undefeated and only had 6 points scored against them 
throughout the whole day. The girls came away with 4 
wins from 5 games. All students played outstandingly 
and showed fantastic team spirit by supporting, 
encouraging and cheering on their fellow team mates. 
I was very proud of the players and how well they 
represented their school, displaying excellent 
behaviour, outstanding sportsmanship and fantastic 
team work. A huge thank you must go to Ellie and 
Jade from Kincumber High School for volunteering 
their time to umpire our games. Also, thank you to all 
the Mums and Dads for coming along to show their 
support and help transport students. I am certainly 
looking forward to seeing what 2019 will bring in the 
Copa PS netball department. 
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Zone Athletics 2018 
Congratulations to our amazing team of athletes who 
represented Copacabana at the Southern Central 
Coast Zone Athletics Championships last week. 
It was a windy and rainy day and all students 
represented our school so well. Throughout the whole 
day the Copacabana students competed very well, so 
well in fact that Copacabana won the Handicap Points 
Shield for the third year in a row and placed third 
overall out of 14 schools. A brilliant achievement!  
Congratulations to the following students who were 
selected in the Southern Central Coast Zone team to 
compete at the Sydney North Championships to be 
held at Sydney Olympic Park on Monday 17th 
September, 2018. 
Lucca, Maya, Summer, Cooper, Mina, Tess, Cleo, 
Tylah, Summer, Jonah, Kobie, Jemma and Matilda. 
This is a wonderful achievement and we look forward 
to hearing about their results in the coming weeks. 
Mrs. Peta Mumford 
 
Stage 3 Girls Touch Football 
On Tuesday, Stage 3 Girls Touch Football team 
travelled to Berkeley Vale for the 5th round of the PSSA 
Touch Football Competition. 
The girls’ came up against Berkeley Vale, a Public 
School with a tremendous about of students and touch 
football experience. The Copa girls have trained 
numerous times each week at school working diligently 
on their communication and defence. It once again 
paid off as the girls held Berkeley Vale to only 1 try. 
Our girls also showed their speed and agility to make 
their way through the opposition to score some long 
range tries. Ultimately, the girls prevailed 6-1, in a 
magnificent performance. Well done girls! 
I would also like to thank the parents who took time out 
of their day to help with transportation and provide 
positive support and cheering throughout the game.  
Mr. MacDonald 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

   

3-6 Assembly Awards 
Week 6  

 

 

Awards 
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Class 

 

 
Student 

2/3W 
Luca  

Cienna  

3/4C 

Taran  

Serena  

Lucky  

Ella  

3/4M 

Poppy  

Josie  

Tyler  

Phoenix  

3/4S 

Aiden  

Cooper  

Roden  

Callum  

5/6F 

Skyler  

Harvey  

Dakota  

Emil  

5/6N 

Harry  

Leila  

Matilda  

Neo  

5/6W 

Melissa  

Imogen  

Alessandro  

Cooper  
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Thank You to our 

2018 Gold 
Sponsors 
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